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December 13, 2010 
 
By Electronic Mail, Received Receipt Requested 
suecu@readymixusa.com 
 
Ms. Sue Cumming 
Environmental Coordinator 
Ready Mix USA, LLC 
2570 Ruffner Road 
Birmingham, Alabama 35210 
 
Dear Ms. Cummings: 
 
On December 2, 2010, a Department representative with the Air Resource Management 
Program inspected your facility, ID 0910048.  A copy of the inspection report is 
enclosed.  The inspection and a review of Department records indicate the facility was 
in compliance at the time of the inspection for those items specifically noted in the 
inspection report.  
 
This letter applies only to activities covered by the Air Resource Management Program.  
If you have any questions, please contact Chris Stoll at 850/595-0654 or e-mail 
christopher.stoll@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rick Bradburn 
Air Program Administrator 
 
RB/cs/c 
 
Enclosure 
c:  Wiley Willoughby, Operations Manager:  wileyw@readymixuas.com 










